
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

FOIA-2017-00029
 

Sept. 28, 2016 

Freedom of Information Act Request 
Office of General Counsel 
Federal Trade Commission 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington DC 20580 

Dear FOIA Officer: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. Section 552 et seq. ("FOIA"), I request copies of all 
correspondence between any representative of Herbalife Ltd. and the Federal Trade Commission ("FTC") 
and all correspondence related to Herbalife between the FTC and Jon Leibowitz of law firm Davis Polk & 
Wardwell LLP since January 1, 2016 ("the Records"). This request excludes the records that were 
provided to me under FOIA-2016-001100. 

I am a reporter for Bloomberg News, an accredited and recognized news-gathering organization. I request 
the Records to inform the public about matters of public concern. As a representative of the news media, I 
am only required to pay for the direct cost of duplication after the first 100 pages. Please waive all 
applicable fees. In the event a fee waiver is not granted, I agree to pay reasonable fees for the Records, 
including actual costs up to $250. If you estimate that actual costs will exceed this amount, please contact 
me so that I may make the appropriate arrangements for payment.  

FOIA requires that your agency respond to this request within 20 business days of receipt of this letter. 
This request is segregable, and your agency may not withhold entire records because of one section that 
you believe is exempt from disclosure. Under federal law, if you choose to withhold any such parts of the 
records from disclosure, you must specify in a written response the factual and legal basis for withholding 
any part of the Records. 

Please contact me if I may assist in your office's response to this request. As I am making this request as a 
journalist and this information is of timely value, I would appreciate your communicating with me by 
telephone or email, rather than by mail, if you have questions regarding this request. 

Sincerely, 

David McLaughlin 
Bloomberg News 
1101 New York Ave. NW 
Washington DC 20005 
202-807-2187 
dmclaughlin9@bloomberg.net 
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